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          March 11, 2020 
 
Dear St. Ann Parishioners,   
  
In light of the current situation with Covid-19 (Coronavirus), and the need for 
all of us to assist in minimizing the spread of the disease in our communities 
(“community spread”), we are postponing our Parish Lenten Mission, Blessed 
Are You: The Beatitude Walk, with Sarah Hart, originally scheduled for March 
29, 30 & 31st.     
 
You can find information from the CDC about prevention and control, including 
limiting travel and large gatherings, here:  
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/index.html 
  
The St. Ann Parish Lenten Mission Team is concerned about this new virus 
and want very much to do our part in keeping this virus contained.  
 
We are exploring future dates to host the event and will keep our parish 
community informed as we work to reschedule Sarah Hart’s concert series.  
 
Thank you for understanding our prayerful consideration. 
  

Blessings,  

  

 
Fr. Mel O. Portula, CICM 
Pastor  
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